
From: Chambers - Watson VP  

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 10:44 AM 
To: Garry Johnston 

Cc: AMOD; Ken McKell 
Subject: RE: Extension of Time request 

 
Dear Mr Johnston 
 
The Vice President has reviewed the correspondence of AMIC dated 12 September 2016 in which an 
extension was sought in relation to the filing of submissions in reply. The request has been granted. 
Accordingly, AMIC’s submissions in reply are now due at 4:00pm, 16 September 2016.  
 
Regards 
 
Richard Williamson 
Associate to Vice President Watson 
Tribunal Services Branch 
 
Fair Work Commission  
chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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